
IPENZ is running a Speed Interviewing Night in Wellington  

and would like engineers, academics and human resources 

staff to assist by being “mock interviewers” for the event.

Spaces are limited, so register now at  

www.ipenz.org.nz/speedinterviewing

Date: 		  Tuesday 21 August 2012

Time:  		  5.30pm – 8.15pm 

Venue: 		  Alan MacDiarmid Building 

			   Victoria University 

			   Kelburn

http://www.ipenz.org.nz/speedinterviewing

